
 

 

 

 

Valued Partners, 

 

Due to the increased sealant and logistics costs we can no longer maintain our current 
gutter seal pricing.  We will continue to monitor this and adjust where and when possible. 

 

This notice is to inform you: 

 

• A 8% price increase on gutter seal products 
• Pricing in effect for all orders placed as of May 19th, 2025 
• We reserve the right to limit orders to accounts historical order history 

 
 
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support over the past 40+ 
years. Your partnership has been invaluable to us, and we appreciate the trust you've 
placed in Wayne Building Products throughout the years.  We look forward to continuing 
our collaboration and working together to achieve mutual success. Please contact your 
local Wayne Building Products representative should you have any questions. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chad Fortowsky 

Director of Sales 

Wayne Building Products Inc.  

 


